
Item of information on STAAR Accountability Report 
September 16, 2024 

 
1.​ Board Goal:  

Domain 1; High Quality Curriculum and Effective Instruction, Domain 2: Well 
Supported Staff 
 
 

2.​ Background: 
Districts are required to present the STAAR accountability results by September 30th. At 
present, no ratings have been published due to a temporary restraining order issued by 
Judge Karin Crump, which concerns the state's adjustments to the metrics for evaluating 
school performance. Ratings for public schools are primarily based on students' 
performance on the State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR), an 
annual statewide standardized test that measures students' understanding of the 
state-mandated core curriculum. Today, we will provide an update on the data reflecting 
our students' performance. 

3.​ Process: 
Informational Presentation on STAAR Accountability 
 

 
4.​ Fiscal Impact: 

                None 
 
 

5.​ Recommendation: 
Item of Information 

 

6.​ Action Required: 
            None 

 

7.​ Contact Person: 
            Amy Graeber, Chief Instructional Officer 

Lorretta Dalrymple, Director of Assessment and Data Integrity 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1QXXWaF4ywJFSgi5nF_flNoXIWPQjoBYjIExOwYNJEps/edit

